
 
 
January 2014. 
 
 
 
Re: Intelligent Construction Solutions Pty Ltd 
 
 
 
Dear Phil, Andrew and Sam, 
 
Thank for your hard work in re-modelling our front yard, constructing our carport/car space 
and re-landscaping our front garden. Simon and I wanted to highlight a few aspects of your 
work which were particularly appreciative of. 
 
Firstly, we appreciate the passion and dedication you have towards producing a great result.  
 
Your workmanship was very meticulous and the quality of your work is excellent. 
 
Thank you for always placing the outcome of the project at the forefront of your priorities. 
 
When we were selecting builders it was this aspect about your company which appealed to 
us the most. You took the drawings on paper and pushed us to think outside the box and 
delivered an outcome that is much more superior to what we had originally expected. 
 
As a result of your attention to detail, there were very few noticeable defects at the end of 
the project which is quite a rare find in any construction project. 
 
Secondly, we appreciated that nothing was too hard and that our queries were always 
addressed in a prompt, detailed and respectful manner. 
 
Yourself, Andrew and Sam were always approachable and we appreciated the respect you 
showed to our kids, our extended family and neighbours. 
 
We are now very much enjoying our carport, car space and garden and we continue to 
receive a lot of compliments from friends and neighbours about the new front yard. 
 
Once again, thank you for your efforts; we will not hesitate to recommend you to our 
friends and family. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Theresa and Simon of East Lindfield 
 


